
The funds from the American Recovery & Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) are being used to upgrade 
and improve the City of Newport's Water Distribution System. On October 15, 2015 the construction of 
3,240 lenear feet of water main replacements began in the Town of Middletown. The project is 
scheduled to be completed by July 1, 2016. 

The affected streets are:     Stockton Drive 

                                            Rosedale Court 

                                            Fairview Avenue 

                                           Adealiade Avenue 

                                           Sherri Lane 

 


